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Monday, Oct. 28--Pumpkin patch
Tuesday, Oct. 29--Volleyball game vs Hamilton (@ Kingswood)
Wednesday, Oct. 30-Volleyball practice 2:45pm-4pm
Pumpkin carving and display
Thursday, Oct. 31--School wide Trick or Treating
Friday, Nov. 1--Breakfast Club at 8:15am/ Monthly assembly

EarlyEarlyEarly
WarningWarningWarning
LINE

604-668-6220
If your child is absent or will be late
please call this number and leave a
message.  State your child’s name,

divsion and teacher’s name.

Volleyball practice
2:45-4pm

Volleyball practice
2:45pm-4pm

Cross Country Fun Run @ Garry Point
Park--separate email to students

involved

HUB Cycling for Div. 1, 2, 3 and 4

McNair lunch hour
basketball for Grade 6/7s

Professional Day
School Closed
for students

PAC meeting @ 6pm
in staff room

Teams link to be
emailed



Halloween should and needs to be fun; however,
we need to be aware that celebrating Halloween

needs to be fun for all. Halloween offers an
opportunity to have meaningful conversations

about costume choices with colleagues and
students and requires consideration. It is

important to keep in mind that we need to be
sensitive to groups that have been marginalized

through mimicry and cultural appropriation during
Halloween and other ‘dress up’ events. A few

things to keep in mind:  
 

It’s good to keep in mind that the following are
NOT costumes:    

RACE (black face/brown face) 
CULTURE (Indigenous regalia/dreadlocks) 

RELIGIOUS FAITH (religious
figures/gods/saints/gurus/hijab) 

GENDER (gender switching for humour or to
mock) 

TRAUMA (hangman’s noose/weapons)  

halloweenhalloween‌‌
COSTUMES--THOUGHTS TO

SHARE...‌

Division 10
Chicka Chicka Boom Boom



Thank you very much to Ms. Lau for organizing and
hosting the Scholastic Book Fair this past week.
Thank you to all of our helpers who helped with

supervision and sales.  Your time is greatly
appreciated.  We hope you enjoy your new books
and trinkets.  The sales help Ms. Lau to purchase

new books for our Kingswood library!

GROWTH‌mindset‌mindset‌

DIVISION
4



Medication forms were sent home with a handful of
students.  If your child may need to take

medication for ANY reason while at school, this
form must be filled out.  School staff are not able
to administer medication of ANY kind to students

without this form. Students are NOT allowed to
take medication of ANY kind (allergies, Tylenol,

puffers) unless this form is filled out. Please
contact Ms. McCallum in the office to pick up a

copy or to drop off the completed form. Thank you
for you prompt attention to this matter.  
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By Division 8



thankthankthank
you to..you to..you to..

The Lawson Family for their very generous donation
of their extra large, mobile, 6-burner cooktop! This

griddle has been the main cooking platform for
Kingswood’s famous pancake breakfast for the many

years.  
Kingswood Elementary is very grateful to be the

recipient of this cooktop that will allow us to continue
the amazing community tradition.  

Again, thank you Kelli and Jason Lawson for this
wonderful donation.  You have a forever invitation to

our anuual pancake breakfast!
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Sorry, this was
listed as Div. 1

last week. It is by
Div. 2!
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